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Shri. Neiphiu Rio,
Chief Minister of Nagaland.

Hon. Neiphiu Rio ji,

I, on behalf of the Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile heartily congratulate you on becoming the Chief
Minister of Nagaland state for the fourth term.

It is clear that your incessant victory indicates the huge degree of trust and confidence that the
people of Nagaland have chosen you again as the Chief Minister of state.

I extend my prayers and best wishes to you in continuing to fulfill the expectations and aspirations

of your people as you are readying to assume the responsibility of the Chief Minister of Nagaland
again.

Taking this opportunity, I would like to express my deepest gratitude for your invaluable supports

and showing concern for the Tibetan issue by meeting with Tibetan Parliamentary delegation
during their visit to Delhi.

Members of Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile look forward for meeting you in near future also and I
wish you and your new party success in all your commg endeavors.

With warm regards,

Khenpo Sonam Tenphel
Speaker
Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile

Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala-176215, Distt. Kangra (H.P) India
Tel: (+91)01892-222481 Fax: (+91)01892-224593 Email: tibetanparliament@tibet.net



